
ANNIVERSARIES

12-30   M&K Thomas
1-1        K&A Hamlett

            

SUNDAYS

WEDNESDAYS

DECEMBER/JANUARY

Bible Study - 6:30 pm

Common Grounds Coffee - 9:30 am
Worship - 10:00 am
Bible Study - 5:00 pm

12/27-30 - EYC Youth Event
12/31 - New Year Eve Party 

1/8 - 1st Morning Bible Study at 10:00am
1/12 - Elders Speaking at Evening Service

BIRTHDAYS
@hartsellecoc

@hartsellecofc

hartsellecoc.org

@hartsellechurchofchrist

12-29  Heath Alford
            Skyler Lee
            Adelyn LeMay
            Kensley Rutherford
1-1       Tom Ruble 
             Patti Spann
 1-2      Austin Hobbs
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INFORMATION
SHEPHERDS

Phillip Hines
Lee Hobbs

Darrell Sims 
Alan Walker

MINISTERS
Youth: Michael Deese

Preaching: Justin Smith
Missions: Frank Thornton

OFFICE
Jan Harris

DEACONS
Tim Brown
Charles Crawford
Tony Ford
Bobby Fox
Harry Fuller
Kerry Hamlett
Jeff Harris
Chris Hines
Scotty Lee
Tony Parker

Bradley Phillips 
Jim Reeder
Matt Reynolds
Mark Reynolds
Mike Runager
Brad Shaneyfelt
B.C. Smith
Matt Steele
Jared Symonds
Tim Tanksley

Terry Thompson

Contribution - $7,988.73

Kids Give - $29.02

Attendance Sunday AM -   285

Building Fund - $11,775.00

Hartselle Church of Christ
    700 Sparkman Street SW
    PO Box 741
    Hartselle, AL 35640
    256-773-6124
    jharris@hartsellecoc.org
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NEWS, NOTES, & EVENTS PRAYER LIST

Daily Bible Reading
Day 357 – Zechariah 9-11, Revelation 8-11
Day 358 – Zechariah 12-14, Rev 12-15
Day 359 – Malachi 1-2, Revelation 16-18

Day 360 – Malachi 3-4, Revelation 19-22

Use the rest of the days to catch up if needed.

Debra Allen 1914 Manchester Ave SW, Decatur
Donna Binkley 212 Bethel Rd. NE
Jennifer Brasher 1950 Audubon Cr. SW
Janet Brown 1018 Nance Ford Rd SW
Teen Dobbins 1514 Nance Ford Rd SW 
Terry Easterly 162 Gum Springs Cut-Off 
Reynolds & Katie Howard 221 Oak Trail NE

Long Term  Illness/Homebound

Salome Ford is scheduled for hip surgery on December 24th.

Nina Johnson is still experiencing intestinal pain. Please keep her in
prayer.

Please pray for all those who are hurting physically and emotionally
during the holiday season.

Family members & friends: Leroy Baugus, Sophie Walker, Joseph Jacobs, Edith & Milo Shermer, 
Adam Holifield, James Payton, Felicia Vest. 

Summerford Nursing Home: Jobie Burgess #141. 
Columbia Cottage: Faye Greenhill #21. Riverside Senior Living: Guy Brown #109. 
Westminster of Decatur: Jnell Pleasant #220. City Center Village Sr Center: Marie Harwell # 245

Carolyn Jacobs 710 Azalea St NW 
Bill & Betty Dean Kelly 1605 Penn Rd. SW
Talmage Reynolds 909 Bellmeade St SW
Peggy Russell 604 Barkley St SW
Dan Styles 2509 Burningtree Dr. SE Decatur             
Tim Tanksley 455 E Parker Rd                                     
Telula Thornton 743 Martin St. SW                               

We are getting closer to reaching our goal of $70,000 to pay on the principle
of our Building Loan. If you plan to help with this effort, you have a couple
more weeks to donate. At this rate, we will soon have the building paid off
and spend much more on evangelizing. Let’s do this!!

Beginning Wednesday, January 8th, we will begin a Daytime Bible
Study. This will be at 10:00am in the classroom behind the Chapel.
We hope this will benefit those who have trouble driving at night.

Exposure Youth Camp (EYC) is an annual event our youth participates
in. We are excited to engage in worship, Bible study, & fellowship with
other youth groups from around the world. Please keep us in your
prayers as we prepare to leave December 27-30.

On Tuesday, December 31st we will have our New Year’s Eve Bash!
We will begin with a devotional at 6:30 in the Chapel then move to
the Fellowship area for food and fun! Bring finger foods and games.
This will be our mid-week service. No Bible classes on Wednesday.

January 12th, at the evening service, the Elders will be giving a
report from their annual retreat. Be sure to come hear the plans
they have for the future of our church family.

The Church Office will be closed Tuesday, December 24th and
Wednesday, December 25th. Hope you each have a very Merry
Christmas!

Christmas Day, Wednesday morning, we will meet in the Fellowship Area to
plate 600 meals to be delivered in the community. This is always a very
uplifting event. This will be our mid-week service. We will not meet at 6:30 as
usual Wednesday evening.


